
From: Courtemanche, Steven 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 7:07 AM ~l-{ - 1/43'-1 {t
To: jhaas@ara.com 
Subject: CRCPD Notice of Sealed Source Disposal Programs 
Attachments: Vermont Licensees.docx . 010~(4)6 

Dear Mr. Haas: 

Thank you for taking the time to speak to me about the Off-Site Recovery and SCATR Programs. The 
programs are being "advertised" by CRCPD to aid licensees in the recycling and/or disposal of their sealed 
sources. I have attached the notice which contains information about the programs and hyperlinks to assist 
you. As they point out in the notice, think of it as an opportunity to register your sources for some future time of 
need. If you need further assistance, feel free to call me. 

Steven R. Courtemanche 
Health Physicist 
U.S. NRC, Region I, DNMS 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 
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Vermont Licensees 

Congratulations, you now have a disposal site to which you may ship your waste. Even if you 
do not wish to ship waste right away, you are encouraged to register any sealed sources you 
may have awaiting that day with the Off-Site Recovery Program (OSRP). The SCATR Program 
was specifically conceived to provide a hassle free mechanism to assist sited states in the 
disposal of their radioactive waste. The CRCPD will provide, at no cost, the organization of a 
collection of your waste and others, solicit bids for disposal, select the most cost effective bidder 
and, if necessary, also assist in the payment of the collection and disposal costs for the wastes. 
The following paragraph will assist you in registering your sources. Should you have any 
questions about how the program works, please call or email Russ Meyer at (512) 761-3822 or 
rmeyer@crcpd.org. 

You may register or update your source inventories for the SCATR Program at the following 
web sites. 

If you have a large number of sources or devices containing sources to register you may wish to 
use the downloadable spreadsheet at http://osrp.lanl.gov/SCATRTemplate.xls and then email it 
to the address given on the spreadsheet. 

If you do not have many items to list you may want to register online real time. The website 
where this can be done is http://osrp.lanl.gov/PickUpSources.aspx. 

If registering online please have the following information about e~ach source handy: 

Isotope, original activity, current activity, manufacture date, manufacturer, model number, serial 
number, and physical dimensions. 

There is no commitment by signing up, think of this as a hedge. When a collection is planned, 
you will be contacted to determine if you wish to participate at that time. 
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